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PASTORAL TEAM

Rev. Peter Ciallella

pciallella@hamiltondiocese.com

medical emergency email

pciallella@hotmail.ca

Mary Rumble, Office Administrator

parishoffice@blessedsacramentparish.ca

Marjorie Brimo, Volunteer Coordinator

Churchvolunter@gmail.com

For further information see the volunteer commitment 

forms in the main foyer of the church and or contact 

Marjorie Brimo.

Patti Field, Hall Coordinator

519-802-6121   bsheventbookings@gmail.com

Our auxiliary provides catering for all occasions at 

reasonable prices.  

NEW PARISHIONERS

We welcome new parishioners!  Registration forms are 

available at the entrance of the church and at the parish office.

ARRANGING A WEDDING

A minimum of 6 months preparation, which includes a 

Marriage Preparation course is required for all couples 

wishing to be married in Hamilton Diocese.

PRAYER LINE

Sylvia Miller 519-449-3668 or Linda Bennett 519-449-2986.

St. Vincent de Paul: 519-865-1562 (Please Leave a Message)

OFFICE HOURS
Tuesday to Friday 9:00 a.m. - 1:00 p.m.

LORD'S DAY MASSES
Saturday 5:00 p.m. Burford

Sunday: 9:30 a.m. Burford

             11:30 a.m. Scotland

WEEKDAY MASSES
Burford:  Tues. 7:00 p.m.

Burford:  Wed. to Fri. - 8:30 a.m.

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Saturday: 4:15 to 4:45 p.m. or by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM
Application forms are available at the entrance of the 

church. Please fill in and place in collection basket or 

drop off at office. Once received Fr. Peter will contact 

you.

SACRAMENT OF THE SICK
Anointing of the sick in home or hospital can be 

arranged by calling the parish office.  Whenever 

possible, please call before any situation becomes 

critical. 

HOLY ORDERS/RELIGIOUS VOCATION
Individuals wishing to explore a vocation to the 

priesthood, permanent diaconate or the religious life 

are encouraged to speak to the Pastor or see the 

vocations website at www.vocationinfo.ca

CATHOLIC FUNERALS
It is customary to celebrate the funeral of a Catholic 

with a Funeral Liturgy in the parish church.  Please call 

the Funeral Home or the Parish at time of need.  The 

time of funeral must be confirmed by the Pastor.

SICK & HOMEBOUND
If you know someone who is homebound and would like 

to receive communion please contact the parish office.

CHILDREN'S LITURGY OF THE WORD.  Sun.9:30 a.m.

For the young children of the parish.  The children's 

liturgy is an opportunity for children to celebrate the 

Liturgy of the Word at a level they can understand.

The Roman Catholic Communities of

BLESSED SACRAMENT PARISH, BURFORD &
ST. ANTHONY DANIEL PARISH, SCOTLAND

Office at:   181 King Street, P.O. Box 219,  Burford ON, N0E 1A0

Telephone 519-449-5143       www.burfordscotlandcatholic.ca       Fax 519-449-3525

Twin City Realty, Inc., Brokerage
Independently owned and operated

DAN DIGNARD - Sales Representative
Bus 519-756-8111  Res 519-449-5005

Cell 519-732-6325
dan.dignard@sympatico.ca

HANGING

LOCAL
LOCAL
LOCAL

Blessed SacramentBlessed Sacrament
Parish HallParish Hall

Weddings, Bridal Showers
Baptismal Parties,

Baby Showers
Full Catering Service
~ Dates Available ~

Blessed Sacrament Parish
Auxiliary

181 King St.
Call Patti Field

Hall Coordinator

519-802-6121
bsheventbookings@gmail.com

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL
1-800-268-2637

THE PERFECT
TO ADVERTISE YOUR BUSINESS!

SPOTSPOT

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

DONATE
VOLUNTEER

SEEK HELP • SHOP
Serving our

neighbours in need

ssvpbrant@gmail.com
Visit our Thrift Store:

143 Wellington St. at Clarence, Brantford

Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL
Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

Hearing Tests
Hearing Aid Services
Hearing Healthcare

300 Grand River St. N.
Paris  519-442-5550

99 Wayne Gretzky Pkwy.
Brantford  519-751-7096 x2517

Fresh Food.
Friendly Neighbours.

107-109 King St.

519-449-5666

               International
Ontario Ltd

Auto, Home, Business, Insurance

330 West St.   519-759-0033

Shopping Locally Saves Gas!

Call
1-800-268-2637

for this space



 TWENTY-EIGHTH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME 
     

  WORSHIP IN OUR PARISH   

Liturgical Calendar 
Monday, October 12 

9:00 am Thanksgiving Mass 
For a special intention of the Ritter Family 

Tuesday, October 13 
7:00 pm Mass 

Intentions of Tom Dillon, Paul Mulligan & Joe 
Gigliotti offered by the Dawson Family 

Wednesday, October 14 
8:30 am Mass 

Intentions of Brandon Beaton offered by the Ritter 
Family 

Thursday, October 15 
8:30 am Mass 

Sarolta Demeter offered by Pearl Szabo & Family 
Friday, October 16 

8:30 am Mass    
Jose Lopes offered by the Blessed Sacrament CWL 

Saturday, October 17 
Twenty-ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

5:00 pm Mass 
Karl & Julia Hepp offered by the Hepp Family 

Sunday, October 18 
Twenty-ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

9:30 am Mass 
Stanley Tota offered by Irene Tota 

 

Sanctuary Lamp for All Our Parishioners (Both Parishes) 
 

   We Are Stewards     

On-Line Giving/E-Tithing for 
September 2020…………………………..  $ 1,690.00 
Weekend Contributions …………………  $2,180.00 

 

 
Wi Fi Password for the Parish Hall is: 

5194495131 
Please remember your parish in your will! 

 PARISH NEWS 
 
Annual Chicken BBQ: Thank you to all who helped 
to contribute to the success of this year’s event.  A 
special thank you to the volunteers who helped in the 
preparation and service of the meals. A big thank you 
to those who placed their orders.  Over 700 meals were 
ordered this year.  
 
First Communion Celebrations: We continue to 
celebrate First Communion for the children who are 
receiving the Sacrament this year.  We ask that the 
children and family be at Church at least 15 minutes 
prior to the celebration.  We can allow up to 9 invited 
guests per child.    
 
Confirmation:  On Thursday, October 15, 2020 at 
7:00 pm, 25 young people will complete their initiation 
by celebrating the Sacrament of Confirmation.  Please 
pray for them as they make this important step in their 
faith journey.  The celebrant will be our Pastor, Fr. 
Peter Ciallella.  Thank you to all the volunteers and 
teachers for your assistance 
 
Diocesan News: This weekend you will receive a 
special envelope for the Diocesan Collections for 
2020, such as Seminary, Retired Priests, Holy Land, 
Papal charity, Mission in Canada, World Mission, etc.  
Many organizations rely on your generosity.  Please 
bring your offering to the Masses of October 17 & 18, 
2020.   All registered parishioners will be credited for 
their tax receipt for 2020.   
 
Adult Faith Formation: If any adult is interested in 
becoming Catholic or any baptized Catholic would like 
to complete his/her initiation by receiving the 
Sacrament of Confirmation, please contact Fr. Peter 
through the Parish Office.  Also, if any parishioner is 
interested in helping Fr. Peter with the program, please 
contact him.  
 
 Newly Baptized:  We welcome the newest members 
of our Catholic Family: Jeremy Robert Brown and 
Travis Andrew Brown (parents Andrew and Kate), 
Hannah Janice Wiszniowski and Hudson Daniel 
Wiszniowski (parents Michael and Sheryl).  We pray 
that they will continue to grow in their faith with the 
guidance and love of their parents and godparents. 
 

 OCTOBER 11, 2020 
     

ST. ANTHONY DANIEL 
 

 

Liturgical Calendar 
Sunday, October 18 

Twenty-ninth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
11:30 am Mass 

For All Our Parishioners (Both Parishes) 
 

Church Cleaning:  We need more volunteers for the 
weekly church cleaning.  If you are unable to help but 
would like to make a contribution, please enclose $30 
in an envelope marked “church cleaning”.  For more 
information please contact Joan Kegels, 519-446-1139. 
Your generosity will be greatly appreciated. 
 
Contributions …………………        $ 431.00 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
Our Lady of the Rosary, 

Pray for us! 

 
Grateful in the midst of Trial and Tribulation 

 

 
 
Dear Parishioners: 
 
As we celebrate Thanksgiving Weekend, it is quite 
obvious that Thanksgiving 2020 is much different in 
tone, circumstance and outlook than last year. If I were 
to ask you last year what things are you grateful for, 
you might say, family, our big dinner/get-together, rest 
from our busy lives, outings at different events, like the 
Annual Fair or some other socials, etc. This year we 
will not have the big gathering or outings with a large 
crowd. Even our Thanksgiving Dinner will be smaller 
and quieter than normal.  It will be quite a different 
Thanksgiving than previous years.   
Given the COVID-19 pandemic, perhaps we should just 
write off 2020 and suspend Thanksgiving all together? I 
would say quite the contrary. We need this 
Thanksgiving more than ever.  
As we continue to undergo this calamitous event, we 
need to pause and put things in perspective. We need to 
be thankful for the individuals and blessings that 
perhaps we took for granted pre-pandemic, such, as our 
health, healthcare/frontline workers, competent 
leadership, our Sunday Eucharist, small but significant 
gestures of kindness from family, friends and strangers, 
etc.  
So what should we be grateful for this year?  As we 
have our small gatherings or virtual encounters, let us 
be thankful for the things we take for granted, and 
above all, for God’s abiding love and healing grace. 
 
God bless and Happy Thanksgiving! 
Fr. Peter Ciallella      
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